HENRY M. KEYS, M.D. PROFESSOR & CHAIRMAN DEPARTMENT OF RADIATION ONCOLOGY (518) 262-5807 Fax (518) 262-5224

12/04/96

Dr. Henry Blackburn and Stacy Richardson 1525 Kaltern Lane Minneapolis, MN 55416

Dear Henry and Stacy,

I want to thank you from all of us for your excellent presentation as this years Martha Keys Lecturer. I have just received your transcript and watched the videotape again last night, so the wonderful program is very fresh in my mind. I will send you a copy of the videotape shortly.

Many people have stopped me in the halls to say how excellent the program was, and certainly Marje and I concur. You obviously spent a lot of time organizing the lecture, and the music was fantastic. Tom D'Andrea and the musicians he recruited played very well and complimented your playing very well. It was all both intellectually stimulating and fun, and just the sort of blend that I had in mind. Martha would have enjoyed it, and I find it a fitting memorial to her.

I am sorry that we didn't have more time to socialize; I hope that your trip to New York worked out well. It was good to see you both and, again, I send you heartfelt thanks for your presentation. Marje and I send you best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Sincerely Yours,

Henry Keys, M.D.

